
 
 

KEGWORTH PARISH COUNCIL 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF ANNUAL AUDIT 
 

ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2024 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

 

 

The audit of accounts for Kegworth Parish Council for the year ended 31 

March 2024 has been completed and the accounts have been published. 

 

The Annual Return is available for inspection by any local government 

elector in the area of Kegworth Parish Council on application to  

 

Donna Griggs 

Kegworth Parish Council 

1 London Road 

Kegworth 

DERBY   

DE74 2EU 

clerk@kegworthparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 

Monday to Thursday between 10 am and 3 pm 

 

Copies will be provided to any person on payment of £0.20 per A4 sheet, 

plus postage, for each copy of the Annual Return 

 

 

Donna Griggs 

Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer 

30th July 2024 

mailto:clerk@kegworthparishcouncil.gov.uk


  


